
2. CORRESPONDENCE

2.1 Letter from Ms J A Ward re Intersection of Radley Street and Sheldon Street

The Board considered a letter from Ms J A Ward on behalf of Sheldon Street residents. This
letter outlined safety concerns regarding the intersection of Radley Street and Sheldon Street.
Brian Neill (Traffic Engineer, City Streets Unit) discussed the safety concerns with the Board and
presented a possible solution. This solution included the possibility of installing solid white edge
lines and a short “no parking” zone on Radley Street.

The Board decided that the Community Advocate and Mr Neill meet with affected residents in
the area to consult on the proposed solution.

2.2 Letter from Marion Rickerby re LYFE Festival Co-ordinator

The Board considered a letter from Marion Rickerby advising that Isabelle Boigelot had been
appointed as LYFE Festival Co-ordinator for 2002.

The Board received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


